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NEW YORK STATE 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

Region 1 Office: 50 Wolf Road, Albany, New York 12205 

August 25, 1971 

Mr. Carl W. Harris 
P. O. Box 333 
Longboat Key, Florida 33548 

Dear Mr. Harris: 
I 

Re: Route 13 Reconstruction 
Schroo2 Lake-Ticonderoga 
Essex ~ounty 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of July 18, 
1971. We will very carefully consider your remarks and 
suggestions, together with the views presented at the 
Informational Meeting held on July 15, 1971. With regards 
to the possiblity of going north of Eagle Lake, the Dep­
artment has previously investigated that possibility, and 
after studying it decided it was not feasible . It's in­
feasibility stems from a combination of terrain, traffic 
flow, and environmental problems. When all data has been 
compiled and evaluated, the Department will make a recom­
mendation to the Federal Highway Administration for location 
approval of one of the alternates. Our recommendation and the 
Federal Highway Administration's subsequent action will be 
published in the local newspapers. Following this, the op­
portunity will be afforded for a second public hearing for 
the purpose of discussing alternate alignments within the 
chosen location. 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to 
contact us at the Regional Office. 

Very truly yours, 

FRANK J. FULLER 
Regional Director 

~w?~:?;n 
D. H. RUDDY 
Regional Planning Engineer 
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